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City of Grand Forks
7217 4th Street MAY 23 2018
Grand Forks, BC tHE CORPORATION OF
VOH 1HO F GRAND FORKS
May 22, 2018

RE: Annual Grand Forks Slow-Pitch Tournament July 2018

Dear Mayor Konrad and Members of City Council,

This letter is to request having a beer garden for the upcoming slow pitch tournament, July 13th
- 15th at Dick Bartlett Park. We would like to have the gardens, once again, open from 5:00 PM
to 10:00 PM July 14th, and 11:00 AM to 10:00 PM July 15th and 16th. We will place the gardens
between the concession and park number 2 at Dick Bartlett, surrounded by a temporary fence.
Security will be monitoring the area and checking ID at the entrance. We will be applying for a
liquor license allowing a maximum of 100 people within the beer garden. The license will be
approved by the local police before it is issued as always. A copy of the license can be provided
to the city once we have received it.

Once again we are hoping to be able to use bleachers, have garbage cans, and the washrooms
opened for players and spectators to be able to use.

This year we already have 5 out of town teams confirmed, coming from Greenwood, Castlegar,
and Penticton. With help from the city, and city works, we have made this event a success the
past three years and increased interest from many teams all over BC. We would like to continue
to grow and maintain this event for many years to come. We hope to have your support in this
matter and greatly appreciate your time.

Sincerely,

Sandra Poznikoff




